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Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Caring for our planet 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

We learnt how to retell the story of Little Red Riding Hood by drawing a story map. We  
also made our own learning journeys. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Jc0JiwBF/jBbqs9r6
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/4e5bOiMW/F4XsBaf2
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/pEhARaRb/11GDYA2C


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read  the book ‘ Little Red Riding Hood’ 
and retell the story in our writing in preparation 
for going to year 1. 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn to solve problems 
with numbers to 20 in prepara-
tion for going to year 1. 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
We will learn these words: 
 
                               interview 

 
sequence      create 

 
above        again      

 Understanding of the World 
We will  make posters explaining how to help 
the planet. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will recycle paper to make new paper. 

 Messages 

Remember to send in any photos of your children 
learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 


